
Thank you for being an essential part of the NRP family. We look forward
to a successful and impactful 2025 together!

Fall 2025: 9th Edition of NRP -The 9th Edition of NRP will be launching in Fall 2025, and we cannot stress
enough how important this new edition will be for all NRP providers. Stay tuned for further details, as this new
edition will provide the latest evidence-based practices to ensure optimal neonatal care.
Spring 2025: NRP Cardiac Course -This brand-new online course is designed specifically for advanced NRP
providers. It will equip participants with the knowledge to care for newborns with congenital cardiac anomalies
at the time of delivery. This course is an exciting addition to our curriculum and will help enhance your teaching
toolkit.
Spring 2025: Neonatal Education for Prehospital Professionals - A new online course for prehospital
professionals will provide crucial neonatal education to prepare prehospital responders to handle neonatal
emergencies with confidence. It is an essential resource for ensuring the highest quality of care in the
prehospital setting.
Fall 2025: Resuscitation in the NICU Course -This new blended learning course provides a deep dive into
managing critical care situations in the NICU environment, including respiratory and cardiovascular
compromise, cardiopulmonary arrest, and post-arrest care through online adaptive learning and in-person skills
session. Participants will also gain strategies to enhance team performance, ensuring improved coordination
and communication during high-stakes events.
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Happy New Year and welcome to 2025! As we embark on another exciting year of providing neonatal resuscitation
training, we are thrilled to introduce a fresh new format for the Neonatal Resuscitation Program® (NRP®) Instructor
Update. Our goal is to provide you with important updates, teaching tips, and upcoming opportunities to support
your teaching efforts.

Exciting New Offerings Coming in 2025!

Letter from the Co-chairs

In this issue, we’ve packed in a variety of valuable updates and resources for you. You’ll find Teaching Tips, Meeting
Updates, a special section on NRP and Midwives, an exciting look at NRP Around the World, news about NRP
Research Grants, information on the DRIVE Network, and the introduction of a new Communications Intake Form.

We’re particularly excited to announce several important updates and new courses that will be launched this year.
Here’s a sneak peek at what is to come:

As always, we appreciate your dedication to providing the highest quality instruction to all NRP providers. 

Sincerely,
Bobbi J. Byrne, MD, FAAP & Vishal Kapadia, MD, MSCS, FAAP 
NRP Steering Committee Co-Chairs




